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Notice 
 

Information regarding CTH 
 

This is to inform all the 2nd year and 3rd year students  that those who haven’t studied 

Hindi till grade 8th they have to do Compulsory Hindi Test (CTH). Hindi Department will 

teach this course in upcoming semester. Classes will start soon. This course will not be 

taught in the academic session 2022-23. Therefore, there should be no students of 

2020-21 admissions who has not done CTH in their second year. 
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